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 Mr and Mrs 

G.Dawes

OBJLETTE

R

2015/7029/P 06/01/2016  18:59:42 Dear Shane,

I am writing on behalf of the Owners of 2 Gayton Crescent NW3, Mr and Mrs Dawes, the immediate 

neighbours of the above Planning Application site.

I wish to notify you of the following:

i.  Mr and Mrs Dawes do not accept the T&CP Order 1995 Article 7 Notice served on them by the 

Applicant in connection with his Planing Application;

ii. The above Notice relates to a proposal of building a flank wall of the Applicant’s extension astride 

the boundary between Nos.1 and 2 Gayton Crescent - this is not acceptable to Mr and Mrs Dawes;

iii. The above Planning Application in its current form should be refused, unless revised to show 

clearly that the proposed extension is to be built entirely within the boundaries of the Applicant’s site. 

I should be grateful if you could confirm the receipt of this email.

Best regards,

Thomas

Thomas Gliszczynski, RIBA

TAG ARCHITECTS

14 Belsize Crescent

LONDON NW3 5QU

Tel: 020 7431 7974
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